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GOT POTHOLES?  WE’VE GOT A FIX! 

 

 
Recent rain storms have been disastrous for many of our streets.  Potholes are sprouting up everywhere in the 

City. 

 

If you have troubling potholes in your neighborhood or along your commute, please contact the City as soon as 

possible. San Diego’s Pothole “Hotline” is 619-527-7500. Expect your pothole repairs within one week of 

reporting them. 

 

The City Council has approved an Emergency Storm Declaration so the City can qualify for State and Federal 

aid to repair damages from the December storms and to assist private property owners who suffered storm 

damage. 

 

“We’re working quickly to help the City and our residents recover from the December storms,” said 

Councilmember Marti Emerald. “Please don’t hesitate to call us if you need help or information.  Our staff is 

here to make a difference.” 

 
Visit our District Seven website for more information: www.sandiego.gov/citycouncil/cd7 or call (619) 236-

6677. 
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